
I 
14th June, 2022 

BSE Limited 
P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001. 

Scrip Code: 512599 

Kind Attn. Mr. Mangalam Iyer, Deputy Manager, Listing Compliance 

Dear Sir, 

Sub.: Clarification on recent news item appeared in the website 
https://www.livemint.com on 6 th June, 2022 captioned "Adani Enterprises 
receives approval to set up hyper-scale data centre at Bengal Silicon Valley". 

Ref: Your e-mail dated 7th June, 2022. 

This is in response to the clarification sought with reference to the subject mentioned 
news item. In this respect, it is submitted that we are not in position to comment on 
the news, as we haven't received any official initiation on the subject mentioned. We 
are thus unable to comment on media reports, as it may well be pre-mature 8 thus 
inappropriate on our part to do so unless in possession of any official communication. 

The Company regularly evaluates all opportunities across its various businesses with 
the objective of enhancing long term stakeholders value. In the event there is any 
development that requires disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we will responsibly 
disclose the same in accordance with the regulatory requirements. 

You are requested to take the above on your records. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For Adani Enterprises Limited 

Jatin Jalundhwala 
Company Secretary 8 
Joint President (Legal) 

~ 
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